Dear _____________________,

Our records show that ________________________ was admitted to your program and placed in ___________level of care on ___________.  Upon referral, a letter outlining the documentation required by Work First New Jersey Substance Abuse Initiative was faxed to your agency.   As of this date your program has been in non-compliance with the documentation requirements for two consecutive months. As a result, the SAI is unable to authorize payment for services being provided by your program.  

In order to continue to receive payment for this client please contact the SAI Care coordinator ____________________ at ___________________.  If  the Care Coordinator does not hear from your agency within ten days of the date of this letter the SAI case  for this client will be closed and referred back to welfare for a work activity.  This client will no longer be entitled to supports for transportation and childcare and may be unable to continue to attend treatment. 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

